
                                                                                            
 

Gerd Damitz 
CAPIC Past President 
 
Re: Opening of the College of Immigration and Citizenship Consultants 
 
Dear Gerd, 
 
It brings me great pleasure to write to you as the College of Immigration and Citizenship 
Consultants (CICC) officially opens. This is a remarkable achievement for our 
profession and industry, and it would not have been achieved without your steadfast 
efforts and consummate leadership. 
 
Your guidance on the topic of self-regulation and the College Act were essential to 
CAPIC’s lobbying efforts and are deserving of recognition from our entire association. 
Your colleagues appreciate the significant role you played in this achievement and the 
way you have improved our industry for all. 
 
I want to thank you personally for all you have done to ensure the College was created, 
for the considerable time you have committed to this goal and for your continued 
efforts to improve our profession. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dory Jade, C. Dir.   
Chief Executive Officer    
CAPIC-ACCPI   
 


